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Dear parents and children, the third month of the school year begins and we expect the following events:

1.11.
1.E – 6.E - Halloween Science Day – project day (8.00 – 10.45) 

During the Halloween time there is a very thin borderline between the world of the living and the dead... We are very pleased to expect the special guests from the world beyond. The ghosts of dead scientists will visit our school! Some of them are very famous, some less and some are not known to anybody yet! But they will all come with some interesting science experiments. All children will have the opportunity to try them too along with getting the stamp into their Halloween Science Card. We are looking forward to see lots of happy little scientists and we wish them to get as many stamps as possible! 
1.11. 
2nd School Assembly – results of the HOUSES competition, including the announcement of points earned for the voluntary work during the project „72 hours“ and announcement of the winner class in the „Collecting chestnuts and acorns“ competition.

4. 11. 

2.E2, 3.E, 5.E, 6. E – Janáček´s conservatory of Ostrava – dance performance 

5. 11.  

2E1, 4E - Janáček´s conservatory of Ostrava – dance performance
12. 11. 
– Christmas photographs – in case you are interested, choose from the propositions that children will get from their class teachers (illustrative photo on the school website). Once you choose, fill the application form and send it back to school via your child together with the money.
12. 11. 
1E – 6E – INDIVIDUAL CONSULTATION OF STUDENTS´ RESULTS AND        BEHAVIOUR  (16.00 – 17.30)
12. 11.
- School Flea Market – from 3.30pm to 5.30pm. There will be the first school/parents flea market in the hallway of our 4th floor. Do you want to get rid of the things that are now for example too small for your children, but which are still in good condition? There may be somebody who would like to buy them for some symbolic price or change them for something else! Perhaps you are looking for some Christmas decorations or something small under your Christmas tree, again you will have the possibility to find it here during the afternoon consultations – so use your time while waiting... ( The tables for selling things will be ready – the rest is up to you – you will sell the things on your own or you may get your child to do it. The teachers will be busy, so they will not be taking part in the organization.
 22. 11. 
2E2 – Czech–Korean days - DKMO
We wish you a beautiful autumn time
OS teachers 
